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22 May 2025   
Secondary – Year 8 Cranswick Foods   
   
   
   
   
   
   
  
 
Dear parent / carer   
   
As part of the Year 8 Ambition Day, we were joined by Cranswick Foods who delivered an interactive 
workshop in which students were tasked with designing their own meat product for the FIFA World Cup 
2026. This was set as a competition and the employers from Cranswick Foods would select two 
winning team's ideas.  
  
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been selected as a winner and has been invited to visit 
Cranswick Foods during which they will create their product.  
  
The visit will take place on Thursday 19 June 2025. Students should be in school for the regular time 
and wear their normal school uniform. Students will leave around 9.00am and return to school 
approximately 2.15pm, traffic depending.   
  
The agenda set for the day is as follows:  
 
9:45am                 Arrive at site 
10:15am               Breakfast & Presentation - Sausage & Bacon Sandwiches  
10:45am               Kitchen Sample Making, PPE Demonstration, UV Light Handwashing & Cooking  
12:30pm               Lunch - Student's products with chips, corn on the cob and salad  
1:30pm                 Depart site  
  
Breakfast and lunch will be provided by Cranswick Foods, please provide us with any dietary 
requirements on the consent form. Students should bring water with them.  
  
Cranswick Foods would like to take photos of the event for marketing purposes, please indicate your 
consent on the form below.  
  
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend. Please click on the link here by 12:30pm on Tuesday 17 June 2025. If we do not receive your 
consent, unfortunately you child will not be able to attend this event and will stay in school.   
  
Yours sincerely   

   
   
Hayley Lawes   
Careers Leader   

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn28fWLt9YcOZCjHAHUVY54l5UMEZVSkc5R1NLQUZBWUlQTzRYSVo3Sk4yNS4u

